
TRAFFIC ALERT 
Pima County Regional Wastewater Reclamation Department 

Tucson Boulevard Diversion Structure Rehabilitation 
 
June 23, 2022 
 
Hunter Contracting Company, under contract with the Pima County Regional 
Wastewater Reclamation Department, has begun a sewer improvement project to 
replace the existing diversion structure located at the north end of Tucson Boulevard. 
  
The traveling public will see equipment, aboveground pipes, work crews, and 
traffic/pedestrian restrictions during this improvement project. 
 
Beginning at 7 p.m. Wednesday, June 29, through 3 p.m. Thursday, June 
30, the contractor will install cured-in-place pipe (CIPP) from the new diversion 
structure to a manhole located at the northern end of the University of Arizona property.  
There will not be any impacts to motorists, bicyclists, or pedestrians. Light plants, used 
during the overnight hours, will be directed away from any residential properties. 
People in the area may notice a slight odor during the CIPP lining process. 

 
A cured-in-place pipe (CIPP) is a trenchless rehabilitation method used to repair 
existing pipelines. It is a jointless, seamless pipe lining within an existing pipe. 
 
The contractor is scheduled to complete trenching and placement of the 54-inch 
diameter pipe along the west side of Tucson Boulevard, from Desert Archeology south to 
the area of Gentleman’s Ranch by Friday, July 8, 2022 

• Tucson Boulevard will be reduced to one travel-lane from Allen Road to the north 
end of Tucson Boulevard.  

• Flaggers will be on site to direct alternate one-way travel.  

• Access to residential property and emergency responders will always be 
maintained. 

• Repaving the disturbed areas of roadway will begin immediately following 
the pipe installation, and is expected to be completed by the end of August 2022 
– weather permitting. 

 
Alerts will be issued throughout the project and will announce field activities and 

potential impacts to local traffic, pedestrians and/or Loop users. Please watch for 

updated alerts as the project progresses. You can also sign up on the project 

website www.sewerimprovements.com to receive electronic notifications 

delivered to your email account.  

 
Emergency access will always be provided. 

 
*The above work schedule may be impacted by weather or mechanical failure. 

 
 

For additional project information visit www.sewerimprovements.info  
Or call 520-622-2527 

 

 

http://www.sewerimprovements.com/
http://www.sewerimprovements.info/

